From: 
Sean Gregory  

Sent:
11 July 2013 13:56

To:
Rebecca Horley

Subject:
RE: Any update on 13/00433/OUT?

Importance:
High

Rebecca, 

I've reviewed chapter 3 of the revised ES for this application. This has been undertaken in line with current guidance and it has not identified a significant adverse impact on local air quality as result of the development post construction. 

It is noted that it references dust mitigation measures relating to the existing construction environmental management plan have already been adopted on the wider development and can confirm this would be acceptable. 

Best regards, 

Sean

Sean Gregory 
Environmental Protection Officer 
Public Protection and Development Management

Cherwell District Council 

